MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR AN OLD FASHIONED HAYRIDE!!!

The promotions and events committee would like your participation for an event planned for
October 28, 2017 starting at 5:00 p.m. at the Forbes office building. We will gather at the office
and go on a hay ride to be driven around Trinchera Rd. The wagons will be pulled by members
of the association, Ron and Linda Brown and me, Tim McShane. The event will not leave Forbes
property but only travel the circle road of Trinchera. The route is 4.4 miles long and at a top
speed of 5 miles an hour it should take about one hour. There will be music and singing
provided by the Brown family and should be a lot of fun for everyone!

The hayride will end at the starting point and we will have an old fashioned apple bobbing in
the community room. We are asking for members to donate desserts which will be served with
eggnog provided by Forbes. No alcohol will be permitted for this event. Please call the office
staff at 660-438-3049 to let them know if you will be attending so we can have a head count for
the hayride.

We are looking forward to seeing you there!

Thanks,

Tim McShane



